
Project Update: February 2010 
 
As part of awareness campaign of the project, information materials should be disseminated 
among target population.   In view of that, information leaflets about each of the selected 
species were prepared for publication. The prepared leaflets include information on natural 
characteristics of the selected species, the reasons of their disappearance, their current 
situation and what to do to preserve of them.  
 
In addition, a module of awareness workshops was prepared by the project staff.  The 
module contains general background of each selected species, their contribution in balancing 
ecosystem, their current state, status and the causes of their disappearance. Moreover, 
during the workshop, trainers will provide necessary information to the workshop attendees 
on Rufford Small Grant Foundation’s support and how through implementation of the 
supported project the selected species will be preserved. 
 

 



 
 


